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D. Albrey Arrington, Ph.D., Executive Director

MEMORANDUM
TO: D. ALBREY ARRINGTON, Executive Director
FROM: CLINTON R. YERKES, Deputy Executive DirectorCE/

DATE: AUGUST 13, 2015

SUBJECT: ROLLING GREEN ROAD LOW PRESSURE SEWER SYSTEM
Award of Construction Contract

The Rolling Green Road property owners (25) were notified in March, 2012 of the District's
intent to sewer the area and the proposed schedule. The project was determined to be most
suitable for a low pressure sewer system. A Notice of Intent to Assess was approved and
engineering contract was awarded to Holtz Consultant Engineers in March, 2015.

Design was completed and bids were solicited on July 12, 2015. The originally scheduled bid
opening of August 11" was postponed until August 18" due to a delay in issuance of a permit

from Palm Beach County.

Upon receipt of bids the Engineer will evaluate and provide a recommendation of the
contractor and amount of the contract prior to the Board meeting.

The following form of motion is suggested for approval when the blanks are filled in:

“THAT THE DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD authorize award of contract to
for the ROLLING GREEN ROAD LOW

PRESSURE FORCE MAIN SYSTEM contract in accordance with their bid
dated August 18, 2015, in an amount not to exceed $ .00.”

And

THAT THE DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD authorize a contingency amount
of $ .00.”

Should you have any questions regarding this item, please contact me.
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